PUBLIC NOTICE

Planning and Development Act 2000

Part 8 Planning and Development Regulations 2001 to 2009
PROPOSED FLOODLIGHTING OF THE FETTERCAIRN YOUTH HORSE PROJECT RIDING ARENA
Pursuant to the requirements of the above, South Dublin County Council hereby gives notice of the proposal to provide floodlighting to the riding arena of the Fettercairn Youth Horse Project at Fettercairn Road, Dublin 24 as described below:

1.  Four 12.2 metre columns with two 1500W Green Generation lamps per column 

Plans and particulars of the proposed development will be available for inspection at:

(a)    South Dublin County Council Offices, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 between the hours of 9:00 am to 5.00pm Monday to Thursday and 9.00am - 4.30pm on Friday, 
(b)    Fettercairn Community and Youth Centre, Fettercairn Road between the hours of 9:00 am to 9.00pm   Monday to Friday,

From: 6th May – 3rd June 2010
Written submissions or observations with respect to the proposed development, dealing with the proper planning and sustainable development of the area in which the development would be situated, may be made in writing before 4.30 p.m. on Thursday the 17th June 2010 to: -

The Senior Executive Officer,
Community Services Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,
Town Centre Tallaght,
Dublin 24.

comdevof@sdublincoco.ie 
It should be noted that the Freedom of Information Act applies to all records held by South Dublin County Council.

